

Ministers

Pastor Brandon Wright (870) 935-1174 (870) 926-7966

MBSF College Ministry Brad Parker (870) 514-9807

> Meeting Tuesday Nights Meal @ 7:00 Worship @ 8:00

Address 3930 Aggie Rd. P.O. Box 19032 Jonesboro, AR 72403

Phone (870) 935-1174

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

The semester has gotten off to a great start. The week before school started, we helped over one-hundred international students by handing out baskets with the essentials that they needed. We want to say a special thank you to Trinity MBC, Avondale MBC, Grace MBC, FBC Cave City, and Pleasant Grove MBC.

This year the decision was made to go back to meeting on Tuesday nights. This decision has produced great results with several new students, and many regulars have returned. The members of Grace have been supplying delicious meals every Tuesday night to make sure the college students get at least one good meal a week.

We have had the privilege of going to a few different churches, which included Central MBC in Newport, Clearwater MBC in Judsonia, and Pleasant Hills MBC in Lynn. We went to these places to reach out and to thank them for their support!

This spring break we are planning a mission trip to Hope, Indiana with missionary Scott Bourland. If your church would like to help with the cost of this, we would appreciate that greatly. Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

Finally, thank you for your continued support for the MBSF college ministry at A-State. You are a great blessing for your prayers and support through these trying times.



Thank You!
MBSF President,
Catie Boyce